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 Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 

Junior Leadership Team – Parliament Visit Update  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for returning the consent form and therefore giving permission to attend Parliament on 21st 
March 2024. 

We wanted to update you with a final itinerary and information regarding the day. Please note, the coach 
departure times are different to the original letter.  

Attached to this letter is a medical form for any medications your child may require for the day including 
travel sickness. 

Below is the planned itinerary. 

 The coach will depart from West Lynn Primary at 7.25am. Please ensure your child is at 

school by 7.15am.  

 You will require a packed lunch for the day and plenty of drinks and snacks in a backpack. 

Please note, the children will be required to go through airport style security to enter the 

Houses of Parliament, therefore please ensure there are no sharp objects such as knives 

and forks in their lunch bags. If they do require cutlery to eat their lunch, please ensure this 

is disposable.  

 We aim to arrive in London at 11am and we will eat lunch in Victoria Gardens (next to the 

Houses of Parliament) before we begin our tour.  

 We aim to be back at school for 7.30pm. We will of course keep you updated via Class 

Dojo/text message.  
 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

Best Wishes 

Ms J Borley 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


